

Thank you 17 Volunteers for participation of Parkway Clean-up!

Photo taken by WRHOA President Frank Greco:

The WRHOA volunteers as part of their commitment to New York State Adopt-A-Highway program conducted their 25th annual Parkway cleanup.

Volunteers enjoyed complimentary refreshments before starting their day as to have enough energy to pick up all trash and debris on the Parkway from winter's reveal.

The State D.O.T kindly provided the orange trash bags for collection and pickup. Check out the new WRHOA Adopt-A-Highway signs that included a memorial sign for Bob Beach, that was installed prior to clean up day, by the State D.O.T. Bob passed away 2 years ago and was a founding member of WRHOA, membership chairman and past president of the WRHOA Association.

A friendly reminder: WRHOA garage sale is soon approaching on June 3, 4 & 5!

COMING SOON...

MULTI-FAMILY GARAGE & BAKE SALI

Fri. Sat. & Sun June 3-5, 2016

9am-1pm (rein or shine)

ome sweet on West River Rd & connecting streets will have BALLOOK markers on mailto-Come on out and find your Treasures!